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Pamela Martin

From: HS 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 9:16 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Proposed changes to 2639-2641 Quadra Street

We oppose rezoning of the above address to Cannabis. 

This is a family residential neighbourhood. The community has worked hard to clean up the neighbourhood and 
maintain a safe friendly neighbourhood for children. This includes building a walk-in and family practice 
medical clinic in the village. A cannabis zoning and entrenchment of such business will be detrimental to the 
community image and quality of life for families with  school age teenagers and young children.. 
 
 
Please do not disclose our tel, fax and email address. Thanks much. 
--  
Regards 
Dr. Har Singh 
Quadra Village Medical Clinic 
2631 Quadra Street 
Victoria, BC V8T 4E4 

 
 

 
 




